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In compliance with DepEd Order No. 8, s. 2013 
this Advisory is issued for the information of DepEd officials,  

personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public. 
(Visit www.deped.gov.ph.) 

 
FOURTH CONFERENCE ON CHILDREN’S LIBRARIANSHIP OF THE NATIONAL 

LIBRARY OF THE PHILIPPINES (NLP) 
 

In celebration of the National Children’s Month in October, the National Library 
of the Philippines (NLP) in cooperation with the Association of Librarians in Public 
Sector (ALPS) Inc. will hold its Fourth Conference on Children’s Librarianship with the 
theme Sustaining Children’s Services in the Region Through Improved Coherence and 
Integration from October 14 to 16, 2015 at the Asturias Hotel, National Highway, 
Tiniguiban, Puerto Princesa, Palawan. 

 
The Conference aims to: 
 
1. allow the participants to check on the status of Philippine children’s 

libraries and librarianship; 
2. enable them to learn best practices on children’s librarianship; and 
3. encourage them on networking/collaboration among and between 

children’s libraries in the region. 
 

The target participants are teachers, librarians and library hub                     
coordinators/librarians from both public and private schools nationwide. 

 
Participation of both public and private schools shall be subject to the no-

disruption-of-classes policy stipulated in DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 entitled 
Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring Compliance 
Therewith.   

 
More information may be inquired from: 
 

Atty. Antonio M. Santos 
Director 
National Library of the Philippines (NLP) 
T.M. Kalaw Street, Ermita, Manila 
Telephone Nos.: (02) 336-7200 local 301 
Telefax No.: (02) 523-4054 
Email Address: do@nlp.gov.ph 
Website Address: http://web.nlp.gov.ph 
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